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Help Our Ministers Travel to Korea in 2025!

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

We have an exciting opportunity to support our ministers on a meaningful journey to Korea for the April
2025 Azalea Festival. Our goal is to help seven minister couples cover the cost of airfare and other

expenses, ensuring they can experience this inspiring event.

We've set up a GoFundMe to make this possible, and any donation - big or small - would mean so much.
Every contribution will be evenly shared among those attending.

You can donate here.

Thank you for your generosity and support.
Belvedere Family Community

723 S Broadway

Tarrytown, NY, 10591
info@ belvederefamily,com










